
 

Newsletter 
Friday 7th March 2025 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mole Hill Jumping 

 Enjoying a rest in the 
woods! 

  

Dear All,  

This week we celebrated Shrove Tuesday; we made our own pancakes and 
cooked them outside on the fire in the woodland area. We have all been 
outside a lot this week enjoying the sunshine, painting our huge boxes, making 
our own pastel and charcoal pictures to hang in the trees and using string 
and tape to make cobwebs and traps in the trees! On Wednesday some of the 
children from Mells School came to visit dressed as book characters and read 
their favourite stories to the Nursery children. 

 

 

 

 

Muddy Adventure 

Mells village Fete – Monday 5th May 

As you know, we are a community, charity run Nursery and are heavily reliant 

on fundraising to us to help continue to provide the outstanding provision for 

your children. Mells Fete is an important date in our diary as it allows us to 

raise much needed funds. This year we will be running a café in the Tythe Barn 

but will also be helping to decorate the Barn like a forest. SO – We are looking 

for volunteers to help at the café on the day, volunteers to make cakes to sell 

and this year a working party of creative volunteers to help transform the barn 

into a forest. Next week we will have a signing up sheet and hope you will be 

able to help. Thank you 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Freddie Cowan (Chili’s Dad) – thank you Freddie 

Please join us for the Mells Fun Run and Music Festival on the 10th May to raise money for our fantastic Mells Nursery! 

Why? One of the brightest stars in our wonderful village is the Mells Nursery. They are a registered charity and rely on 

donations to implement developments and expand what they are able to offer. 

Katherine and her team have tirelessly turned the bungalow on the hill into an institution of wonder and pure excellence 

for its toddlers. There isn’t a local that doesn’t have a deep tie to the organisation - we owe them a debt of gratitude and 

appreciation for their efforts to do the most important job on the planet - raising and educating the next generation. 

How will we raise money? At 10am on Saturday 10th May we will meet at the nursery and RUN, WALK or TODDLE the 5k 

loop around Mells Park Estate immediately followed by drinks, live music & a BBQ at The Talbot Inn. 

In order to partake in the event please make a donation to this web page (or have someone make a donation on your 

behalf). It’s very simple - www.mellsfunrun.com 

See you at the starting line ! 

 

http://www.mellsfunrun.com/

